-----Original Message-----
From: Carolyn Tamler [mailto:carolyntamler@whidbey.net] 
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 5:16 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Whidbey Seatac Shuttle

>
> Please allow the Whidbey Seatac Shuttle to continue to collect the =
> additional fees necessary for them to continue to make the profit they =
> need to stay in business and provide this much needed service for =
> Whidbey Island.
>
> Carolyn Tamler
> Greenbank

